
January 13, 2024 

 

Trevor Wingrove Way at Pipeline Road Closed 

Starting the week of January 20, 2025, vehicle access to Town Centre Park in Coquitlam via Trevor 
Wingrove Way and Pipeline Road will be closed for approximately six weeks due to water main 
construction. Detours will be in place and all other access points to the park will continue to remain 
open.  

Please reduce speed in the area and follow the direction of signage and traffic control personnel. 

Thank you for your patience as this necessary work is completed. 

Contact Information: 

Metro Vancouver Information Centre: 604-432-6200 

After Hours Emergency: 604-451-6610 

Twitter: @MVRoadWork 

  

 


